
Hello,

Here is my report for the month of January, 2023...

Good evening District 8,

Our starting balance for this reporting period was $4,303.79.

Total debits for the month amounted to $638.87 including a payment of $232.19 to AnserPlus. CenturyLink was
paid $45.51.  Zoom was paid $15.89 for the monthly subscription.  Allegra was paid $11.02 for minimal updates
to the meeting list.  $157.26 was paid to DreamHost to cover the annual fee for our website hosting.  Finally,
the DCM received a “pre-imbursement” of $177.00 to cover mileage and hotel during the trip to Marshalltown.

Total deposits for the month amounted to $250.00 consisting of 3 group contributions. Our ending balance is
$3,914.92.

Our prudent reserve is $1,500.00 which leaves us an available balance of $2,414.92.
Our literature account has a balance of $697.32

Previous Actions Items:
None

NEW BUSINESS:
Proposed 2023 Budget

--------------------------
MONEY TALKS

The monetary amount of each contribution is secondary to the
spiritual connection that joins us in unity with A.A. groups around
the world.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
32 of 71 Groups in District 8 (45.07%) have contributed to our District fund in FY22.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
An AA Group
Anamosa Group
Basic Text
By the Big Book
Center Point AA
Coggon Grace Group
Crossroads
DAM Meeting
Early Birds Upstairs Zoom
Early Bird Welcome
For Those Who Want It
Foxhall
Friday Night Hope



Full Measures
Happy Hour
Kenwood
Keystone Kwitters
Last Call
Marion Midweek
Mercy Group
Monday Night Big Book
Neighborly Group
New Beginnings
Pass It On
S.O.S. Young People
Sunday Niters
There Is a Solution
Unity Noon Serenity Seekers
West Highlands
Women Into Action
Womens 12x12
Women's Fellowship Club
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Thank you for the opportunity to be of service,

Troy F.
District 8 Treasurer


